


Date:12/1 172021

To
The Principal

Mogdumpuram
Chennaraopet.
Pin: 506332.

Respected Sir,

Sub: Recycling of garbage — Reg.

%

The relation between our village people and your institution is highly appreciable.

We continue our relation in the same line forever. We must thank the students and staft for

their contribution in organizing Educational Programmes, Medical Camps and NSS activities

at our village.
In response to your letter dated 10.11.2021, we definitely send a vehicle regularly to

your institute to collect the garbage and send it to the recycling plant.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully.



